December 15, 2006

FRANK AMODEO
President and CEO
AQMI Strategy Corporation

Dear Mr. Amodeo,

I would like to extend a heart-felt thank you for your commitment to making the Riga
NATO summit so successful.

AQMI Strategy Corporation’s involvement in the Summit demonstrated to the public
and the world leaders your company’s support, as well as overall business
community’s support to the preservation of security, stability and democracy as
provided by Western nations.

It was one of the goals of the government of Latvia to ensure a flawless organization
of the NATO Riga Summit and to promote the understanding of the Latvian and
International society about NATO. Your generous contribution helped make our
vision of a successful NATO Summit a reality by helping to offset the cost of holding
a high level International Conference. More than 200 globally renowned academics,
the key opinion leaders, experts in security policy and journalists from NATO
member states and partner states discussed topical issues in international security
policy at the conference.

Again, I thank you for the generous contribution of AQMI Strategy Corporation. I
would also like to extend a special thanks to your team who visited Riga during the

Summit.
We look forward to continuing our productive cooperation in the future.

Best regards,

2’_' L
Aivis Ronis
Co-Chairman
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